
 
Closure of South African Sea Areas Mining Right MPT 25/2001 
STAKEHOLDER COMMENT SHEET 

 

You are invited to participate in the Closure Application process for South African Sea Area Mining 
Right MPT 25/2001.  Your comments are an important part of the Closure Application process and 
will be considered during the development of the Environmental Risk Assessment Report and Final 
Closure Plan. 
 
To submit your comments and be kept informed on the developments of the Closure Application you 
need to register as an Interested and Affected Party.  To register and make any comments please 
complete the form below and email or forward it to:  
 
Andrea Pulfrich 
Pisces Environmental Services (Pty) Ltd. 
Tel: 021 782 9553 
Fax: 021 782 9552 
Email: apulfrich@pisces.co.za 
Postal address: PO Box 31228, Tokai, 7966 
 

Please ensure you are registered and have submitted your comments by 15 May 2013 so that we can 
take your comments into consideration in compiling the Closure Plan and Environmental Risk Report. 

 

Please provide your details: 
Name: Organisation: 

Telephone: Position: 

Mobile: Email: 

Address: 

Comments: 

 


